Marine Corps League Meeting
J. R. Spears Detachment #066
11 May 2021

Call to order
Commandant called to order the regular meeting of the Marine Corps League, CPL J.R. Spears Det #066 at 1900 on 11 May 2021.
Roll call
Sgt at Arms accounted for 24 members present and 2 guests.  
Opening Remarks
1. The Commandant made opening remarks.  He made mention as to the reinstallation of the Marine Pelican and thanked all those involved in the restoration effort.  
2. Presented his vision IRT Wreaths Across America initiative. 
3. Discussed the need to become more involved with the Young Marines.
4. Discussed the league trailer maintenance.  Rob Fernandez reported that tires had been changed and registration is current through 2022.  
Approval of minutes from last meeting
Meeting minutes posted on the league web page
Command membership and announcements
1. Letters of appreciation presented to 4 members.  
2. Two new members were introduced.
3. PAO discussed the MCL/Navy Social to take place in August.  Tom Fitgerald proposed $500 contribution to the social, 2nd by Pete Southerland. Vote was unanimous for approval.  Check to be issued later in the year. 
Old business/Open issues
1. S-3:  The Ops briefed the ops calendar and highlighted the following upcoming events.  May HAU confirmation meeting.
a. HAU AO briefed upcoming HAU schedule of events and support requirements.
b. Col Holzworth discussed ongoing planning efforts for the Semper Fi 5k. Date set for 13 Nov 2021. 
c. Young Marines mess night scheduled for 31 July. 
d. Shakerthon scheduled for 25 July.
2. S-1:  N/A
3. S-4:  N/A 
4. S-6:  N/A 
5. Paymaster:  The paymaster’s reported current funds of $13,415.06.  HAU reported $22,988.34.  Hiram Johnson motioned to approve both reports, 2nd by David Trombly. Motioned was approved and subject to audit. 
a. Carshow report profit of $3,958 and expenses of $891.
6.  ADJ:  N/A
7. SJA:  N/A 
8.  PAO:  N/A
9.  Chap:  N/A
10. SvcOff:  N/A.  
11. Sgt at Arms:  N/A. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjournment
Commandant Schwelm adjourned the meeting at 2000.
Minutes submitted by:  SJA Tom Fitzgerald
Minutes approved by:  Membership.  


